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As I mentioned in my drafter’s note with LRB–4943, I deleted the requirement (which
was in the 1995–96 version of this bill draft) that the parties must have lived apart for
six months or more before filing a petition for, or obtaining, a joint simplified divorce.
I believe you indicated to me that you did want that requirement removed, as in the
draft.  Let me know if I am mistaken, or if you want any other changes to this draft.
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